
June 7, 2022 

 

To:  British Columbia Securities Commission  

Re: Filing of a Non Offering Prospectus dated June 7, 2022 by Tana Resources 
Corp. (the “Prospectus”)  

 

I, Derrick Strickland, P.Geo. of 1251 Cardero Street, Vancouver, B.C., have been named 
as an author of the report entitled “NI 43-101 on the Double T Property British Columbia, 
Liard Mining District NTS 104B14/15, 56.78° North Latitude, -131.00° West Longitude,” 
dated November 21, 2021 (the “Technical Report”), prepared for Tana Resources Corp. 
(the “Issuer”) and referred to in the Prospectus.  

I do hereby consent to the public filing of the Technical Report and to the use of my name 
in the Prospectus and to the use, inclusion or incorporation by reference of, or reference 
to, any extracts from, or summary of, the Technical Report therein. I confirm that I have 
read the Prospectus and that it fairly and accurately represents the information contained 
in the Technical Report. 

I confirm that I have read the Prospectus and that it fairly and accurately represents the 
information contained in the Technical Report.  
 

 

__________________________________ 
Derrick Strickland, P.Geo  
 


